06-12-2019 Town Council Meeting
Responses to Council Questions #1

ITEM #13: Open the Public Hearing and Consider Renaming the Portion of U.S.
Highway 15-501 South between Fordham Boulevard (NC 54) and Dogwood
Acres Drive to “South Columbia Street”

Council Question: Do you have a sense of how soon after a Council approval, would the
GPS/map devices update the name of the road?

Staff Response: Per our Technology Solutions Department the mapping companies, such as
Google Maps and Map Quest, pull their own data and currently don’t communicate how their
process works with the Town. Therefore, we do not have an estimated time of when the
mapping will be updated.

Council Question: Between a Council decision to approve the road name change and the
subsequent step of changing the street sign, what would be the turnaround time?

Staff Response: Public Works staff estimate it will take 3 to 4 weeks to change the street name
signs.




